Dear Year 6,

I hope you have all stayed entertained and dry this week!

Again your emails and pictures have been a ray of sunshine during these wet days, so thank you.

I have been thinking all week about which 10 countries I was going to pick. I have chosen:

Belgium, Slovakia, Iceland, Brazil, Malta, Mexico, Zimbabwe, Madagascar, Pakistan and North Korea.

You will have to let me know if you had quessed any of my suggestions.

Samaah has had an exciting time welcoming her new cousin Aafiyah to the family!

Rhys has been busy celebrating Dad's birthday with a BBQ, happy birthday Mr Prentice. Rhys has also been learning a life-skill this week and has cooked dinner for his family. It looked great, well done Rhys.

Lottie has sent me some more jokes, these were so hard. I've been trying to think of the punchlines all week.

Lilly has been working really hard and also baking, being creative by colouring and crafting. She has also been keeping active taking a walk a day.

As well as working hard on her school work Evie has also been designing and creating a T-shirt for a rainbow themed quiz this weekend. We hope you win the quiz Evie!

I have attached a few pictures that I have received this week too.

Hopefully lots of you have managed to get on to Mathletics this week so I can award some of you house points.

Thank you for your hard work, good-humour, fun and communication this week. I can't wait to see what you all get up to this week!

Don't forget to send me emails and pictures on boughtonyr6@amail.com

Miss Sadler